
Hill, Carol 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Torres, RobertoJ 
Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:07 AM 
Hill, Carol 

Subject: Re: Courtesy Notification, 42-27787-01 

It is a D&D notification so please set up as a notification so we can send them an acknowledgment letter. 

From: Hill, Carol 
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:00 AM 
To: Torres, RobertoJ 
Subject: FW: Courtesy Notification, 42-27787-01 

Do you want me to set this up as a notification - even though it's not a required notification? Or just put a copy 
in ADAMS and the docket file? 

Carol L. Hill, Licensing Assistant 

Direct: 817-200-1140 
Toll Free: 1-800-952-9677 
Fax: 817-200-1083 
E-mail: Carol.Hill@nrc.gov 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
1600 E. Lamar Blvd. 
Arlington, TX 76011-4511 

From: Joel Cehn [mailto:jcehn@pikainc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 6:06 PM 

PUBLIC a Ammediate Release 
rJ Normal Re\ease 

NON-PUBL\C d 
0 A.3 Sensitive-Security Relate 
Cl A.l Sensitive Internal 
c Other: -::: L ,/, ~ 

ReVieWI'= d:::. Date:~ . , 

To: Torres, RobertoJ <RobertoJ.Torres@nrc.gov>; Hill, Carol <Carol.Hill@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Betty Graze <Bgraze@pikainc.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Courtesy Notification, 42-27787-01 

Region IV; 

PIKA is conducting a broker run at Pine Bluff Arsenal, in Pine Bluff, Arkansas between July 7 and July 29, 
2016. We will be packaging radioactive waste (Am-241) for shipment to the recycling center at Wright­
Patterson Air Force Base, Ohio. 

Although this is routine waste brokering, not requiring pre-notification under Condition 15 of license 42-
27787-01, I am providing a courtesy notification. Please contact me if you would like more information. 

Joel I. Cehn I Radiation Safety Officer 

PIKA INTERNATIONAL, INC. 
12723 Capricorn Drive, Ste 500 
Stafford, Texas 77477 
Main: (510) 863·1570 
jcehn@pikainc.com I www.pikainc.com 
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